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NovAtel Inc. is announcing the End of Life for the following product due to a supplier part change:  

IMU-KVH1750 

This product is End of Life effective immediately. There is no remaining inventory. IMU-KVH1750 is replaced by IMU-P1750, which 
is form, fit, and function compatible.  

This product will be available for order until: 

No longer available  

NovAtel will continue to support and repair these products until: 

            February 29, 2025, or until parts are no longer available 

For a complete list of affected part numbers and the associated replacement part numbers, please refer to the table below: 

Discontinued Part Number Replacement Part Number 

IMU-KVH1750 IMU-P1750 

IMU-KVH1750-FP6 IMU-P1750 

IMU-KVH1750-NC IMU-P1750 

Please contact your NovAtel Sales representative with any questions or to discuss all options to transition to a new NovAtel product. 

For a complete listing of NovAtel products at end of life, including the expiration of support and repair for those products, please 
refer to the discontinued products list on the NovAtel website at https://novatel.com/products/model-list-and-discontinued-products 
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